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RESOLUTION NO. 6357 
 

 WHEREAS, sealed bids were requested and advertised, as required by law, for the 
following: 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 5654 

SPRING 2020 FIBER OPTIC GROUND WIRE INSTALLATIONS 
 

  WHEREAS, bids were received and opened at the time and place mentioned in the 
published notices and the Director – Supply Chain Management supervised the tabulations, which 
have been submitted to this Board; and 
 

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors has carefully considered the bids submitted, as 
well as the recommendations of the District’s Management and General Counsel. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of the Omaha 

Public Power District that Management hereby is authorized and directed to accept the proposal of 
Watts Electric Company for the procurement of construction services to add fiber optic ground wire 
to existing transmission lines and structure replacements, as set forth in Request for Proposal No. 
5654, in the amount of $1,649,661.40, and the bond of such bidder hereby is approved. 
 
 












